
2017  GRAND  PACIFIC
&  FAR  EAST VOYAGE
Ms  AMSTEnDAM

Re: Door Decorations

Dear Guest,

Please     be     advised     that     any     decoration     or
ornamentation   of   a   guest   stateroom   door   is   no
longer allowable due to fire safety requirements.

Consequently,  any  such  will  be/has  been  removed
carefully and  will  be  returned  to  your stateroom  to
remain  there  in   an  abundance  of  caution  for  the
safety of all on board.

We  regret  needing to take this  action,  however we
thank   you   for   your   onward    understanding   and
adherence.

Kind regards,

dutthtoth
Henk Mensink
Hotel  Director


